
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

IMPORTANT - COVID TESTING 

This week we have seen an increase in children having to be tested for Coronavirus.  

If your child needs to be tested and gets a negative result, please ensure you inform 

the school office. Some messages have been passed directly to teaching staff but 

have not been passed on – thank you. 

 

School Information 
 

Bourne Christmas Lights – Saturday 27th November 

Our school choir will be joining other local school choirs at the switching on of Bourne’s Christmas lights 

tomorrow.  They will be on the stage from 3:30-4:30pm.  Please go along to support them if you are 

available.  It is always a lovely community event that kick starts the Christmas activities. 
 

Bourne Baptist Church Crib Fest 

Please do pop along to Bourne Baptist Church tomorrow (11:00am-3:30pm) to see our alternative nativity 

scene created by a group of our Year 5 pupils. 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Harry Crowson Meredith Bamber  Oakley Enderwick-Edwards   

Year 1 Jasmine Wyer Albie Grimes   Fletcher Lee  

Year 2 Destiny Trice  Darcy Cox   Charlie Lawrence-Jenkins 

Year 3 Lucy Collin  Lydia Wilmot   Quinton Lister   

Year 4 Sarah Tordoff Fraser Stafford-Parrish Theon Collins 

Year 5 Lewis Evans  Natalia Borowiak  Thomas Lamin  

Year 6 Jessica Daniels Chanelle Kye-Nyarko  Zoe Harris 
 

We are delighted to present Sports Star Awards to our Year 5 & 6 Netball Teams who were outstanding at 

the Netball Tournament at Bourne Grammar School earlier this week – well done all! 
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 15th November.   
 

 

 

Gold Trophy Miss Sloan’s Class (100%) 

Silver Trophy  Mrs Johnson’s Class (99.62%) 
 

Attendance Ted Mrs Coles’ Class (100%) 

Mrs Harris’ Class (98.59%) 
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Festive Light Trail – Friday 10th December 

A reminder that the Friends of Westfield will be holding a Festive Light Trail on Friday 10th December 

from 5:00-6:00pm. Starting at Bourne Westfield, you can follow the outdoor trail around the 

neighbourhood to win an amazing hamper and prizes for the best outfit. The cost is £3 per entry which 

includes a map, glowsticks and competition entry – flashing toys and additional glowsticks will be available 

at an additional cost.  Please come along for this festive extravaganza – fun for all the family.  Hot dogs 

and refreshments will also be available.   

 

Clubs 

Next week (w/c 29th November) is the final week for all school-run clubs with the exception of Young 

Voices.  If your child has been offered a club in the Spring Term, these will begin in the week commencing 

Monday 10th January 2022.   

 

Please note the following paid clubs end as follows:  Premier Street Dance – 6th December, Premier Football 

Y2 - 9th December, Premier Football Y6 – 10th December, SNAG Golf – Y4 – 8th December in school, with 

their final session at Burghley Park Golf Club on Saturday 11th December at 1pm.  
 

Oracy Challenge: 

Recently, we’ve heard lots of voices speaking up about climate change and now it’s your turn to stand up 

and be heard! What are you most passionate about that is happening in the world today? How can you use 

your voice to make a difference? Pick one of the topics below or choose your own and think about why it 

is important. 

● Plastic waste in our oceans  

● Littering on our streets  

● Pollution in our air  
 

School Lunches 

A reminder that our Christmas Lunch is on Wednesday 15th December.  The children will be able to have 

roast turkey, pigs in blankets, stuffing, crispy roast potatoes, carrots, peas and turkey gravy or the 

vegetarian option will be Quorn roast with Quorn chipolatas.  Due to the high take up of this lunch, these 

will be the only options available on this day.  The deadline for ordering the Christmas Lunch will be 

Tuesday 7th December. It is always very popular so please make sure you order in time. 
 

All of the weekly menus for next term are now available on the meals website, so you can order well in 

advance.  A copy of the menu and upcoming Theme Days has been sent out by Parentmail and added to the 

school website.  Tuesday 14th December is the deadline for ordering meals for the first week back in 

January.  The kitchen will not be able to accommodate for any unordered meals.  Our first Theme Day 

Lunch next term will be a Winter Warmer Lunch on Thursday 20th January.  The children will be able to 

have beef burger in a bun (cheese slice optional), mini potato waffles and spaghetti hoops followed by mini 

ring doughnuts for dessert.  Margherita French bread pizza, mini potato waffles and spaghetti hoops will 

be the vegetarian option.  All of the other regular options will be available on the day.  The deadline for 

ordering this lunch will be Tuesday 11th January. 
 

Safeguarding Policy 

Our safeguarding team would like to draw your attention to our updated Child Protection and Safeguarding 

Policy on the school website which reflects changes in local and national policy and guidelines.  If you 

require any support in accessing this policy, then please don’t hesitate to enquire through the school office 

or speak with either Mrs Humphreys or Mrs Pinchin in the safeguarding team. 

 

 



Poppy Appeal 

I am delighted to report that £232.00 was raised from the sale of poppies in school this year – thank you 

for all your support. 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mr Durno who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase as 

more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.   
 

 
Miss K Atkinson 

Head of School 

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

